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The Smyrna School District does not discriminate in employment, educational programs, services or activities based on 

race, color, marital status, creed, religion, national origin, gender, age, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, disability or any 
other protected category or status in accordance with state and federal laws. 

Inquiries should be directed to the District Superintendent. 

 

 

 
 

December 14, 2022 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
For immediate release 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

The Smyrna School District was notified by Smyrna PD last week of a social media 

video circulating appearing to show 2 individuals trespassing inside of Smyrna 

High School after hours. This video was brought to police and district attention 

well after the fact. We assisted Smyrna PD investigators with identifying these 

individuals and were notified that they were recently arrested for the incident. 

Smyrna PD has informed us that these suspects are part of a larger on-going 

investigation, and no other details are expected to be released until the 

conclusion of their investigation. 

 

 

 

 
 


